JOHNSON COUNTY AIRPORT
BUFFALO, WYOMING

REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)

The Johnson County, Airport Board, Buffalo, WY is soliciting Statements of Qualifications and Experience ( SOQE )   to be used in selecting a Consulting Firm to provide professional engineering services for airport projects   for a period of four (4) years (renewable yearly performance dependent). Selection criteria contained in the FAA Advisory Circular 150/5100-l4E will apply. Project information, submittal deadlines and work scopes will be posted on the Johnson County WY Airport Board website http://www.johnsoncountywyoming.org/boards/airport-board. All questions or comments should be addressed to Mr. Jim Martin, Board Chair, at (307) 751-3790 (8.00 am-5:00 pm M-F) or Email:jimmartin1281@gmail.com. The Airport assumes no liability for the cost of preparing responses to this request. Contact with any other Board members or the FBO Manager of Johnson County Airport with respect to this SOQE will be cause for disqualification.

